
I-35 and Waterloo Road 
Public Information 

Meeting 
 
 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation 
(ODOT) has scheduled a public  information meeting 
for 6:00 p.m., Wednesday, December 12, 2007, in 
the Duit Construction Office (2nd floor), located at 
6250 Industrial Blvd., Edmond, Oklahoma 73034.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to inform the public of 
the Department's plans to temporally install a three 
way stop at the end of the northbound off ramp at 
Waterloo and I-35 to accommodate the ramp 
improvements at Waterloo and I-35. This project will 
be constructed without closing the existing ramps to 
local and through traffic. Should you have any 
questions, please contact Mr. Randy Lee at (405) 
319-3580. 
 


